
Date : 21/3/2016 

Ref : 19/2016 

To respected Mr. Mustafa Elhoti  

Vice president of the Libyan technical committee of Rugby 

After giving high respects and regards 

About : Hosting request application of the Arabian Championship of Rugby 2018 

It gives me honor and on behalf of the Management board of the Arab Union of Rugby, 
to deign you the best of regards and appreciation. 

Due to the above mentioned matter, and after observing your message plus your 
frequent request of hosting the Arabian Championship of Rugby 2018 in Libya 
Insha’Allah. We do not mind hosting the championship as long as you offered all the 
requirements such as : facilities, preparations, courts, and appropriate conditions to 
host approximately 10 Arab countries. 

Wish you the blessings of stability and advancement. We will all have the privilege by 
your hosting for the championship. It is worth to be mentioned that is your request has 
been registered in the meeting that was held as a margin for the Arab Championship 
with your participating at The Egyptian Arabic Republic, and also it has been signed 
the acceptance of all community members for your request. 

Wishing you the best of  success and advancement. 

Allah is always the felicitous. 

 Secretary-General

Ahmed Mohamed Shaker


